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Report 

ICAR-Central Institute of Fisheries Education, Mumbai, has successfully observed 

“Sankalp Se Siddhi” on 9th August 2017, to commemorate the spirit of completion of 75 years of 

the launch of the Quit India Movement. All scientists and staff members of CIFE family 

participated in the programme wholeheartedly. The programme was started by taking an oath 

at 11.30 am under the leadership of Dr. Gopal Krishna, Director and Vice-chancellor, CIFE, 

Mumbai. Dr. Kuldeep Kumar Lal, Director, ICAR-NBFGR, Lucknow, Shri Ashish Roy, Joint Director 

(Administration & Registrar), ICAR-NAARM, Hyderabad, also took the oath alongwith CIFE 

family.  

The oath was also taken by staff members of all CIFE Centres at their respective offices.   

 

Pledge by the Institution 

During the event, an institutional pledge was also by the staff of ICAR-CIFE, Mumbai-“We shall 

strive to make a New India by engaging ourselves to improve higher education in fisheries to 

facilitate blue revolution for a New India’’.  

      
 

                                                


